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CERTIFIED PROFESSIONAL (CP) PROGRAM 
PRELIMINARY PLAN APPROVAL 

COMPLIANCE LETTER 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROJECT ADDRESS:   PPA#:  PPA 

MASTER BUILDING PERMIT: BLD STAGE NO:  
             

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Signed By:  
 (Architect of Record) 

Company Name:  

  

Submitted By:  
 (Certified Professional) 

Company Name:  

 
I,       , (Architect of Record) hereby confirm that the 
drawings submitted for this stage of construction under the above noted Building Permit 
substantially comply with the approved Preliminary Plan Approval (PPA) drawings as 
issued. I also confirm that I understand this project may be audited by City staff for 
compliance with the PPA. Please use the “Confirmation of Changes” letter if there are 
substantial changes to the approved PPA drawings.  
  

Date: 

 

Architect Seal: 

Certified Professional’s Stamp 
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